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Kylie Bagley

From: Teresa Fields <fieldsdarter@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 8:10 AM
To: Kylie Bagley
Subject: Peyton RV Park Rezone

[You don't oŌen get email from fieldsdarter@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open 
aƩachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 
if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 
 
Dear members of the board of county commissioners, 
 
I know you have many leƩers and documents to read, so although I have a lot to say on this maƩer, this leƩer will be 
short. 
 
Please say no to the rezoning of the acreage on Peyton Hwy from Agricultural to RVP. This project is so out of place in our 
rural neighborhood. I live directly across Peyton Highway from this acreage. If an RV park goes in there, it will change the 
character of this neighborhood and intrude upon everyone near it with noise, traffic and a cluƩered view for us all. 
Please preserve our rural lifestyle. 
 
Thank you for all the hard work you all do for our county. 
 
Sincerely , 
Teresa Fields 
12915 Peyton Hwy 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


